TIMCO ENGINEERING INC.

849 NW State Road 45
Newberry, Florida 32669
888.472.2424 F 352.472.2030 email: info@timcoengr.com

29 August 2000

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR DISMISSAL OF GRANT OF EQUIPMENT
AUTHORIZATION

George Tannabhill:

In the case of the application and Grant for FCC ID: AS5CMP-37, 731 confirmation
number TC98431, we request, at the direction of our customer, that this Grant be
dismissed in such a way as to allow our customer the use of the aforementioned FCC ID
in the future.

The customer, Lucent Technologies Inc., wishes to make some changes to the subject
device, re-test it and submit an application for approval at a later date.

NO PRODUCTS identified by this FCC ID have been marketed or shipped.
If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Regards,

ERIC F. DOBSON



